Oradell Public School District

Our children, our hope, our future

May 23, 2024
Dear Families,

The placement of students in classes for the coming school year is a responsibility we take
seriously. OPS teachers and administrators will spend many hours carefully considering the
placement of all students for the 2024-2025 school year. Our goal is to create strong learning
communities within our OPS family. We consider what is best for the individual, the class, and
the grade level. Most importantly, we aim to place students with positive learning partners.

If you had an experience with a particular teacher with an older child and prefer a different
experience for a younger sibling, please share that information with us by completing this
FORM. We understand that sometimes there is a preference for a different experience for a
sibling; however, while we will certainly consider the information you provide, we cannot
guarantee your child will not be placed in that homeroom. Please note that we are still working
on teacher assignments for next year, which may include the movement of homeroom and
non-homeroom teachers to different grade levels.

THE DEADLINE TO COMPLETE THE FORM IS JUNE 3, 2024. This form will not collect
responses after this date.

Thank you for working with us to create a positive learning experience for OPS children.
Sincerely,

The OPS Administrative Team


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhI5YeD5b-Hnqn7-YfDFd-iGjM7Gv2uFAMeESxMgM8Y2YwQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

